
ACTIVITIES, ROAD CLOSURES, & DETOURS
The Kilkich Transportation Safety Project kicks off at the end of May. Knife River Materials will begin
staging equipment to the northeast of the Kilkich Administration building. Safety signage and
environmental protection will be installed on May 23rd and 24th.

Beginning June 7th, Mexeye Loop will be closed in the are highlighted in yellow above. The road is expected
to reopen July 19th. Barricades will be installed, and a detour will be in place. The detour will guide traffic
off Miluk/Mexeye through the Kilkich Administration Building parking lot. The detour is expected to be in
place through late July.

SIGN UP FOR UPDATES
We strongly encourage you to sign up for Construction Updates through Nixle! TEXT keyword “BUILD“ to
888777. Updates will be provided weekly throughout the project.
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